[image: image1.jpg]




TOWN OF BRIDGTON
                    www.bridgtonmaine.org



         
 



          




THREE CHASE STREET, SUITE #1




            
BRIDGTON, MAINE 04009







 Phone- 207-647-8786




             


 Fax- 207-647-8789

PUBLIC NOTICE
The Ted Berry Company will be conducting an inspection

of the storm drainage system for the next two 

weeks. 

This process will begin on

Monday, November 29th.

